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I'm in favor of in-person voting. It enhances the sense of community in our 

neighborhoods.  

 

I previously lived in a state with in-person voting and I always took my child with me 

when I voted to show her how important this privilege is! She was always so excited 

when I gave her my "I voted" sticker. I think this in-person experience has led her to 

vote in every election since she reached the legal voting age. 

 

Voting in person with ID required would also bring increased integrity to our elections. 


